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• We push the DEI swim showcase swim meet to spring 2025. This will allow more Eme to 
plan the event. This event would be an annual event, every spring. This 1st year Metro 
will host, and the host will alternate every year. 

• An Annual LSC Select camp for athletes is an event we would like to host, staring in 
2026. 

 

•  We also would bring back the swim meet fee reimbursement program. This would be 
for outreach swimmers, at the LSC championship level meet or higher. 

 

 
SubmiQed, 
Andre Stephens, DEI Chair 



 


